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I am writing to oppose SB 210 which would require that a person vote in person for 

an election.  In Oregon we have been voting by mail for years which makes it much 

easier for everyone to vote.  Seeing stories on the news in the last election of people 

needing to wait in line for hours in order to vote and having voting booths in areas far 

from where a person lived was evidence of how unnecessary voting in person is.  

Please don't make changes to Oregon's Vote by Mail system. 

Thank you! 

 


